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News from Pioneers 
 
Pioneers have been really enjoying their new book – “The 
Dragon Snatcher” by M P Robertson.  They have also learnt 
how to draw a self-portrait of their own face – look out for 
their works of art on the wall next week! 
 
Many thanks to those who came to the rehearsal last 
Saturday for the Guildhall Christmas Concert – they did a 
great job.  We have another rehearsal next Saturday 1st 
December.  If you would like tickets for this event please go 
direct to the Guildhall box office. 
 
Dates for you diary: 
Tuesday 4th December 7pm – Guildhall Christmas Concert. 
 
Friday 7th December – Teddy Bear Concert at Central Hall – 
the children need to bring their own teddy bear for this 
amazing music concert.  More details to follow. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates 

26th November – Inset day – children not in school 
29th November – flu jabs.  Letters/forms have been sent out.  Please return even if you don’t want your 

child to receive the vaccination. 
30th November – Deadline for photos.  We would like to decorate the dining room for Christmas.  If you 
have any spare Christmas decorations, please could you bring them into school on or before this date. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 
Children with 100% attendance for this week are: 

Ajani, Zackariya, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Aryah, Luca, Ibrahim, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Tabitha, Mayli, York 
 

Hawra, Azeez, Freya-Elaine, Selma, Laith, Temi, Talea, Jaiden, Yara, Melissa, Daniel, Lya, Blake, Natanim, 
Adriana, Siyana, Khadija, Henryk, Ruby, Dayna-Mai, Kayden, Izabelle, Jasmine 

 

Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 
Janae and Jasmine 

News from Explorers 
 
We have had great 2 weeks learning about Rosie 
and her journey. We have finished our topic this 
week by making some jam sandwiches and writing 
instructions for other people, and of course we ate 
them! 
 
Next week we start 2 weeks on the text “Stick man” 
by Julia Donaldson. It is another journey story and 
ends with a magical visitor which will tie in nicely for 
December. 
 
On Tuesday 27th we are going to visit the local park 
and collect sticks and maybe have a play on the 
equipment to develop our gross motor skills. 
 
The children are doing really well learning songs and 
dances for our nativity performance “Lights Camel 
Action”, we cannot wait to show you our moves! 

 
 
 
 
 
 


